June 27, 1973

A meeting of the Planning Boavd was held on the
above date with the following present:

Stanley Tenney, Chaivman, William Abboft, Havold
Grant, Richard Schacht and Dana Healey.

The Secretary was requested to write to the University
of New Hampshive for their zoning plan.

It was suggested that we file the subdivision plans
in alphabetical ovder.

It is the duty of the Planning Board to make
tnvestigations and to advise the Selectmen of the facts.

The Selectmen will take over for whatlever steps are to
be taken.

A card is to be designed by the Secretary for the
membervs of the Planning Boavd to cavry in theiv wal lets.

We should have a building permit for trailers, mobile
homes, etc.

A plan should be put into effect to detevrmine when
trailers, etc., are being moved into town.

It was decided to have the fivst ''geneval meeting' of
the Planning Board and all Committees on August 1, 1973,
Theve should be enough matevial veady thewm for discussions.

Itwas voted to dispense with the July and August
meelings.

It was announced that Milion Atridge will be wil ling
to serve on the Master Plan Committee.

Must have a subdivision map of some kind.
Meeting adjourned 9:25 P, M,
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